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About this Newsletter 
This newsletter provides current information about the 
D33 El Paraiso Storm Drain Pump Station 
Rehabilitation Project. If you have additional 
questions, please contact the project staff listed on the 
right. A project map is printed on the back of this 
newsletter for your reference. 

Background 
The D33 El Paraiso Storm Drain Pump Station is 
located adjacent to the southeast corner of 5100 El 
Paraiso Avenue. This station was originally constructed 
in 1969. The station pumps all storm water from the 
574-acre water shed into the concrete lined channel 
that flows to Morrison Creek. The electrical equipment 
at the station is outdated and in need of upgrades.   

Project Description 
This project will upgrade the station’s electrical 
equipment to current industry standards. These 
upgrades include a new electrical building with new 
electrical and instrumentation equipment.  
Additionally, the project will install new automated 
trach racks eliminating the labor-intensive manual 
trash rack cleaning and allowing debris removal when 
the station is unstaffed. These upgrades will 
significantly improve the station’s safety, functionality, 
and reliability to better provide flood protection to the 
area. 

Project Updates  
The Board of Supervisors approved the project on May 
24, 2022.  The project received three bids on June 30, 
2022.  On August 23, 2022, the contract was awarded 
to the lowest responsive responsible bidder – TNT 
Industrial Contractors, Inc. 

The project construction will be split into two phases 
over two summers.   

Quality Assurance 
Jose Valenzuela is the construction inspector for the 
project. He will resolve most issues and ensure the 
work meets the design specifications. Uttam Ban is the 
Construction Management Supervisor. He will oversee 
construction and handle major issues. 

Project Schedule  
• Phase 1 construction – July - October 2023 
• Phase 2 construction – May - October 2024 
All dates are tentative and subject to change. 

In addition, project information is available online at 
www.saccodwr.org (search: D33 El Paraiso Project), or 
by scanning the QR Code below. 
 

 

For More Information, 
Please Contact:  
 
Jose Valenzuela 
Construction Inspector, (916) 210-9899 
E-mail: valenzuelajose@saccounty.gov 
 
Uttam Ban 
Construction Management Supervisor, (916) 413-4935 
E-mail: banu@saccounty.gov 
 
David Bolen 
Project Engineer, (916) 874-8645 
E-mail: bolend@saccounty.gov 
 
Bob McCraley 
Project Manager, (916) 395-8400 
E-mail: bmccraley@tntindustrial.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

http://www.saccodwr.org/
mailto:valenzuelajose@saccounty.gov
mailto:banu@saccounty.
mailto:bolend@saccounty.
mailto:bmccraley@tntindustrial.com.



	D33 Newsletter 2
	D33 Newsletter Project Map



